
North Surrey Lions Club 
 

 

 

Are you interested in serving your community?  Consider joining the North Surrey 
Lions Club as a volunteer or member!!! 

Chartered in 1957, the North Surrey Lions Club has, and continues to, support all 
areas within the community.  Some examples are: 
 

 Currently we are actively supporting the Surrey School Breakfast program 
with our weekly Meat Draw. 
 

 We award three $5,000 scholarships a year to deserving Surrey students for 
post graduate studies. 

 
 We have, this year alone distributed, $40,000 in gaming grant monies to 
local charities. We earn this money through our volunteer hours. 

 
 We are part of CLERC, an eyeglass collection program that recycles 
eyeglasses and distributes internationally where needed.  

 

Attend a meeting and see how you can be part of an international organization 
serving the needs of the less fortunate. 

Meetings are held the 1st and 3rd Tuesday of every month at Len Shepherd in the 
Guildford area. 
 

For more details please contact Val Barker, Membership Chair, at  

604-916-2955 

 
SD 36 receives a fee to facilitate the distribution of advertising materials from some community organizations and businesses.  SD 36 does not 

accept responsibility or liability for the contents of any advertising and does not endorse an advertiser’s services, goods or programs. 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 
 


